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Sing for Fun !  Tuesdays 2.00 – 3.30pm at 
the Memorial Hall. 
Under-60s you can now sing as well ! 
This popular activity has been extended and is 
now open to all ages ! 
 

 
 
 
Working Weekend at the Pavilion 

 
 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

Rye 10 – Sunday 27th  May  
Thank you to all those who have already 
volunteered to help. We would to welcome even 
more volunteers!  Contact info@nice-work.org.uk  
(230999) or David or Hilary - 
peasmarshmh@btinternet.com  (230205). 
There will be a briefing meeting with the Race 
Organisers and members of the Memorial Hall 
Committee at the beginning of May  
Don't forget if you wish to take part in the race go to 
www.nice-work.org.uk  for more information and to 
register. 
 

 

Peasmarsh Periodical        

COMING EVENTS 
APRIL 
Saturday, 14th. 7.30pm QUIZ NIGHT at 

the Hall. This will be the last of this 
season’s quizzes –  Don’t miss it ! 
Thursday, 19th. Recreation Ground 

Committee Meeting. 7.pm at the pavilion 
Sunday, 22nd  Archive Exhibition 

Wednesday 25th. Annual Parish Assembly. 
Memorial Hall. 7.30pm. Programme to be 

announced. Refreshments. 
Thursday 26th. FOPPC Committee meeting 
10am. 

Annual Meeting of the Parochial Church 
Council. 7.pm at Beckley Church 

MAY 
Tuesday 1st Parish Council meeting 
Monday 7th. Concert & candlelit supper in 

Peasmarsh Church 
Saturday 12th Plant Sale at the hall 

Friday 25th – Sunday 27th. Church Flower 
Festival at St Peter & St Paul, Peasmarsh. 
Sunday 27th. Rye 10K Road Race 

JUNE 

Saturday 2nd. Jubilee Fete & celebrations 

mailto:info@nice-work.org.uk
mailto:peasmarshmh@btinternet.com
http://www.nice-work.org.uk/


Recreation Ground 
A big “Thank you !” to everyone who turned up 
and got to work on the pavilion. We may not have 
been able to get all the jobs done, but everyone 
agrees that there has been a vast improvement in 
the look of the place. 
The new goalposts for “kickabout” use should 
arrive soon and there is a chance that we might 
soon have a Saturday football team again. 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Peasmarsh Memorial Hall 

               Refurbishment Project 
Before the next Periodical is published our third 
and final stage bid for Big Lottery Funding for this 
project will have been submitted.  
It is difficult for anyone who has not been involved 
to recognise the enormous amount of work which 
has gone into all three stages – but in particular 
into stage 3. 
We have been really fortunate in that we have 
been able to call on steering group members, 
advisers and other professionals with extensive 
expertise, and that all these have been willing to 
give so freely of their time and efforts. 
All being well, we shall know the result by August, 
and if the news is good building work should start 
by October. 
If you haven’t seen the latest plans, come and have 
a look at them at the Parish Assembly. They are 
exciting ! 
We are working with the Recreation Ground 
Committee to provide suitable alternative 
accommodation for the present users of the hall 
while the work is being done.  
 

 

JUBILEE 

CELEBRATIONS 
 

So what’s happening 
in Peasmarsh on  
June 2nd ? 
 

Fun and Games and a children’s tea-party at the 
Rec ! 
 

Next month you will be receiving your invitation with 
your Periodical. 
Please make sure you reply so that we know how 
many children will be coming to the Party and how 
many young people will be collecting their special 
souvenir silver coins 
 

What else ? 
Music from Sussex Brass & Synergy 
 

Bring your dogs !  The ban on dogs on the field will 
be lifted for the afternoon and they can all compete 
in the Fun Dog Show 
 

Fancy dress for the under-12s !  Red, white and 
blue, please. Then it’s up to you ! 
 

Lots to see !.  Rye Dance, Majorettes, Morris Men ! 
 

Food ! Drinks ! Stalls and Sideshows ! 
More Volunteers are still needed for the donkey 
work ! 

Music at peasmarsh 

For the last couple of years the Friends of 
Peasmarsh Parish Church have not been able 
to offer the May Bank Holiday concert and 
supper which Peasmarsh patrons have 
enjoyed for so many years. 
This year, on May 7th, the Celan Quartet will 
be performing Haydn, Mendelssohn and 
Shostakovitch in the Church. Tickets are £12 
and £8 and the buffet supper, £15. Brochures 
and booking forms are available at the church 
or from Jennifer Als.Tickets are available from 
Robin Thompson at Stream Farm house. 

                   
       

ANNUAL PARISH ASSEMBLY 
Every year this meeting is held in April. 
The Chairman of the Parish Council reports to 
the public on the activities of the past year. 
All residents can come and ask questions, 
make suggestions, or just find out what the 
Council has been doing. 
Following the recent tragic fatality at the 
junction with Tanhouse Lane it has become 
obvious that many residents are unaware of 
the Council’s work over the past years to try 
to introduce more traffic calming measures. 
Please come and talk about it. 
This years Assembly is on April 25th at 7.30pm 
at the Memorial Hall. 
Refreshments will be available. 
Final plans for the refurbishment of the hall 
will be on display. 
Your District Councillor will be present to 
answer questions related to Rother D.C. 
We hope a representative from Youth in 
Motion will be present to discuss an exciting 
new summer project for young people. 
Please come, whether you are 18 or 80 ! 
 


